
 
 

 

NOTICE 

 

Ref. No.: AJU/AD/ENGG/210/2021-22               Date: 02.12.2021 

 

It is to be informed to all Students of B.Tech & Polytechnic that a Group discussion programme on 

“KISHAN BILL” is scheduled on January 05th 2022 by the Department of Engineering, 

ARKA JAIN University, Jharkhand.  

All the Class Teachers are requested to circulate this message among the students.  

 

The Registration for the participantscan be done through the given link. 

https://forms.gle/vTCCebTxTpdKwMiKA 

 

 

 

Ashwini Kumar 

Assistant Dean 

School of Engineering &IT 

ARKA JAIN University, Jharkhand 

 

 

Copy for information & necessary action please: -  
1. PS to The Vice-Chancellor  

2. PS to The Director  

3. PS to The Registrar  

4. Controller of Examination for information  

5. In charge Web services for Website  

6. Notice Board  

7. Guard File  
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